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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To: Parks and Recreation Advisory Board Members 

From: Nicole Oliver, Director  

 Shannon Taysi, Program Specialist for Planning & Community Development 

Subject: Birchwood Mural Project 

Date: June 14, 2023 

 
 

The Planning and Community Develop department is working on another public art project. This one will be 
located on Birchwood at the Interstate 5 underpass.  The location is adjacent to the Bay to Baker trail.   
 
The planning team is interested in adding a feature to the mural artwork that would place an interpretive 
sign on the trail underneath the underpass that highlights the plants used in the mural and their healing 
features, being that the PeaceHealth parking lot is right there. 

 

 


